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I oppose this plan to make voting pointlessly more difficult in Oregon.  

 

I grew up in a state that had in person voting and watched many times as lines grew 

that disenfranchised people who couldn’t wait, saw single mothers struggled to have 

their voice heard over children who wouldn’t cooperate, and was personally affected 

by polling hours forcing people to either take off work or not have their voices heard.  

 

Oregon’s universal vote by mail system was heaven by comparison, and our high 

turnout rates prove that every election cycle.  

 

Keep it. Don’t let misinformation and outright lies cost Oregon one of its greatest 

democratic features.  


